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Library and Community Services 
 
 

DATE: December 20, 2022  

TO: Mayor Butt and Members of the City Council 

FROM: 
 

LaShonda White, Interim Director of Community Services 
Lori Reese, Project Manager II 
Denée Evans, Transportation Services Project Manager 
  

Subject: 
 

Contra Costa Transportation Authority Presentation  

FINANCIAL IMPACT: There is no financial impact related to this item. 

PREVIOUS COUNCIL 
ACTION:  
 

None. 

STATEMENT OF THE 

ISSUE: 

Timothy Haile, Executive Director, with Contra Costa 
Transportation Authority (CCTA) will provide an update 
on CCTA’s programs and projects, as well as discuss 
CCTA’s vision for the future. 
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

 

RECEIVE a presentation from the Contra Costa 
Transportation Authority’s Executive Director Timothy 
Haile – Community Services Department, Transportation 
Division (Lori Reese/Denee Evans 510-621-1718). 
 

 
DISCUSSION:  
 
The Contra Costa Transportation Authority (CCTA) is a public agency formed by Contra 
Costa voters in 1988 to manage the county’s transportation sales tax program and to 
oversee countywide transportation planning efforts. In addition to planning, funding, and 

AGENDA    

REPORT 
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delivering the transportation projects and programs the voters approved, CCTA also 
serves as the county’s congestion management agency and long-range transportation 
planning agency. This is an update to the Richmond City Council on the programs and 
projects CCTA is currently working on and the agency’s vision for the future. 
 
DOCUMENTS ATTACHED:  
 
Attachment 1 – CCTA Presentation  
 

 


